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	SUMMARY OF May 2007 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 9

	
	
	
	
	

	       FCAE Staff Meeting – Champaign

       Champaign/Ford ROE Department Head’s Meeting – Rantoul

       CTE Royalty Meeting – ISBE, Springfield

       ISBE Board Meeting - Springfield

       Statewide Ag Literacy Coordinator’s Meeting – Champaign

       FFA Board Meeting – Springfield

       IAITC Dinner Meeting – Chicago

       CTE Leadership Task Force Meeting – Springfield

       Metro-East Ag Ed Program Tours – East St. Louis Area   

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities --5

	
	
	
	
	

	       Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting. 

       Worked on ILCAE/ICAE meeting mailing.

       Sent messages to agricultural educators via the list-serv.

       Worked of FCAE budget items.

       Prepared monthly reports and travel reports.



	IV.  Miles Traveled  -- 1400

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	    As I summarize the field staff’s visits for the year, I am extremely impressed with their efforts in attempting to meet our goals we established back in August.  The have done a tremendous job in serving the needs of  their schools, a very important aspect of the field advisor’s role.  The summary of the year’s visits will be available in September.   I am extremely pleased with the addition of the Urban Ag Ed Program Advisor position.  I am confident, in time, we will grow our presence in the Chicago and metropolitan areas.  We are also working to increase the presence of Agricultural Education in the Metro-east area near St. Louis.  I was very pleased with the Illinois Ag In The Classroom luncheon in Chicago to raise awareness with potential donors.  The response was good and hope that more interest will be generated from these efforts.  Everyone needs to join in raising the funds to support the Illinois outstanding agricultural literacy program.  We should be thankful for the legislative support for HB 1922.  Now we must concentrate efforts to get the need funding to support the initiatives of the bill .  

	

	

	

	


